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   Hi Members: 
            
        Hope everyone is doing well? Covid-19 restrictions are finally lifted, and we can go 
back to some kind of normalcy. We will be starting up regular meetings on July 21st 
after the Scholarship awards. We will be having a picnic in August along with the 
parade awards and then in September we will all be back to normal hopefully. Joyce 
has more info on the scholarship awards in the newsletter. Don’t forget to register for 
the meetings. Thank you for all your extra support this last year. 
 
        The parade was a huge success. A big THANK YOU goes out to all who helped 
and participated in this yearly event. Friendship Park had quite a few events that they 
sponsored, and it went along great with the parade. We will be having our Parade 
awards meeting in August more info will follow in the next newsletter. Check in the 
newsletter for other events happening this month.       
 
     Don’t forget if you are interested in purchasing insurance for your company’s 
associates, contact Jim Nowak and he will point you in the right direction. You can put 
your own article in the newsletter if you would like just send to JMiller@illuminate-
hc.com, the article is due the Friday after the Board Meeting. The Board Meetings are 
held the first Wednesday of the month. The articles in the newsletter are FREE to 
promote your business.   
  
 
God Bless All of You 
Tom Stagner 
President  
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Visions of Cullen Park 
 
Happy almost Summer everyone!  After a long hiatus we will be resuming 
the meetings on Wednesday, June 23 at 6:30 pm. Same place.... 
CrossPoint Church on Onondaga.  Everyone is welcome. 
 
If you can’t be there but have any input, please give me a call or send a 
message. 
 
On May 16th, 16 members of the Glass City Crawlers (Jeep owners) 
brought their shovels, rakes, brooms, wheelbarrows and blowers to 
spread wood chips on the walking paths.  Two loads of chips were 
provided by the Parks Division of the City of Toledo.  Many thanks are 
extended to the volunteers and the city for their efforts and wonderful 
cooperation which enhance the park. 
 
There is a Grant in the works for maintenance of the Vernal Pond area.   
 
Don’t have many details yet. 
 
Till the next time, Vee 
419-729-3044 
veestader@gmail.com 
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Our Sympathy to the Zohn Family with the passing of Dr Alvin Zohn. He is pictured with 

Dr. Gail Sanderson who took over his practice. PPBA honored him in 2018 in Celebration 

of PPBA'S 70th Anniversary. He was an original member of PPBA & a past 

President.  RIH 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Scholarship Dinner 

 

With restrictions lifted we will be hosting a dinner to honor our Scholarship Foundation Winners on 

Wednesday, July 21. It will be held at Ottawa River Yacht Club's Davy Jones Locker (Outside covered 

Picnic Area.) Mark your Calendar. 

 

New PPBA Member Libardo's will be catering it. We are working in on the menu but looking at ribs 

and chicken on the grill.  

All Full and Life Members are free and Honorary Members or Guests will be $10. We will be accepting 

reservations by July 1.  

 

Looking forward to in person meetings and dining. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Parade Judges 

Christine Franks, Alan Buckenmeyer, Nancy Anderson 

Parade Committee Members 

VJ Huffman, Pat Konwinski 

Parade Marshal, Parade Chairman & PPBA President - Tom Stagner 

CrossPoint Community Church's Float 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Notice: 

At the end of the Newsletter is our latest Point Place Business Association Directory that was 

published in the Point & Shoreland Journal on June 1st.   

This was provided at no cost to our members.  The financing comes from a bonus we are given for all 

members of Paramount MEWA  Program enrolled through PPBA.  

It was also voted on to make a donation to the Shoreland Firefighter's Thunder over The River, 

Fireworks on June 26. The donation is from Point Place Business Association sponsored by 

Paramount. 

Even after reviewing the Business Directory many times by multiple people, at least one mistake was 

found. 

The phone number listed for Turski Point Place Lawn Care is incorrect.  The number listed is for 

Visions of Cullen Park, which is the listing below them.   Turski Point Place Lawn Care is 419 729 

2313. 

 

If you find any other mistakes, please notify me. 

 

Joyce Ejhinger at jejhinger@aol.com 
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Your Business Card can be added here. Email it to our Publicity Co 

- Chairman Joni Miller to be in future newsletters. 

JMiller@illuminate-hc.com



 
 

 


